
STATEMENT - BUNNINGS
WAREHOUSE DEVELOPMENT
APPLICATION
Dubbo Regional Council (DRC) has been advised by the proponents of

the Bunnings Warehouse Development Application (DA) that they have

withdrawn their application to develop a store located within the old

RAAF base.

This withdrawal comes after the Heritage Council of NSW refused to

grant General Terms of Approval.

Those who made a submission during the public exhibition period will be

advised in writing of the withdrawal.
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